
PEGGY COX
Murder Victim

Franklin, Tennessee
February 1, 1991

REWARD
The FBI is offering a reward of up to $15,000 for information leading to the arrest and conviction of the individual or
individuals responsible for this crime.

DETAILS
On February 1, 1991, victim Peggy Cox, who had turned 49 years old that day, was working the drive-thru window at the Hardee's Restaurant
located at 1315 Murfreesboro Road in Franklin, Tennessee. At approximately 11:45 p.m., Cox received a food order at her drive-thru station.
When the vehicle arrived at the window, Cox was fatally shot with a small caliber weapon. The assailant drove off without taking anything of
value from the restaurant.

Cox's son, who was also working at the restaurant at the time of the murder, heard gunshots and found his mother lying near the drive-thru
window. Cox was taken to the hospital, where she died from a single gunshot wound to the neck.

Despite law enforcement efforts, this case remains unsolved.
If you have any information concerning this person, please contact the Franklin Police Department's "Catch Peggy’s Killer" tip line at (615)
550-8404, your local FBI office, or the nearest American Embassy or Consulate.
Field Office: Memphis

http://www.fbi.gov/contact-us/field/
http://www.fbi.gov/contact-us/legat/
https://www.fbi.gov/contact-us/field-offices/memphis
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